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Union Electric Company g y
ATTN: Mr. John K. Bryan ~a

r Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149
St. Louis, MO 63166

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 30, 1980, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified which we
brought to your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-483/80-22 for-
warded by our letter dated September 29, 1980.- With regard to item
483/80-22-01, since the matter involves a design consideration, we4

1 will transmit the information you provided to our IE:HQ for their
evaluation and will inform you of their disposition of this matter.,

With regard to item 483/80-22-02, we understand based on a telcon with
Mr. Veatch on November 4,1980, that the Proctor tests will be completed
by November 12, 1980. If any of the data indicates unacceptable fill,

1 we further understand you will supplement your October 30, 1980 memo
by providing additional details.
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We have no comments with regard to item 483/80-22-03.

Your cooperation with us is appreaciated.

Sincerely,
.

O
G. Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch

cc w/ltr dtd 10/30/80:

cc w/ enc 1:
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